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To: Ty Mase, Superintendent  
and LPSD School Board Members 
 

From: Moon McCarley, District 
Testing Coordinator 
 

Scholastic Reading Inventory (SRI)  
There hasn’t been an overwhelming response from teachers, regarding the 
discontinuation of SRI. One site would like to keep it because of the Reading 
Counts components. I’m exploring other options to fit this need or the possibility 
of sites purchasing it separately as it is quite affordable.  
 
NWEA MAP Assessments 

 MAP assessments are complete for the 2018-2019 school year.  

 Next steps are planning training for new and returning teachers for the 19-
20 School year.  
 

Statewide Assessments  
 
PEAKS and Alaska Science Assessment 

 PEAKS assessments will be April 9-11 with make ups to follow.  

 All sites have participated in site based and district wide training to prepare 
for administering the assessment 

 Most sites are providing a cooked breakfast on testing days.  

 The tech team is still getting devices ready for testing, as of 4/4/19  
 
Alaska Developmental Profile (ADP) 

 Nothing new to report  
 

Alternative Assessment, Dynamic Learning Maps (DLM) 

 DLM assessments are completed for the year.  
 

National Assessment of Academic Progress (NAEP) 

 Nothing new to report  


